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Meetings in Israel 
18-22. June 2000 

 
 
Mayor of Tel Aviv 
 
Mr. Aybars Kilichan IBSSA Representative in Turkey 
 
Israeli members: 
Dr. Rony Kluger  General Secretary 
Mr. Zeev Gefen  President of the Israeli College for Security & Investigation 
Mr. Avi Bleier   Chairman of Bank Security Department 
Mr. Yehuda Zilberman Chairman of Computer Security Department 
Mr. Roy Faiga  Representative of IBSSA  
Mr. Avi Klau   Appointed as a Board Member of the IBSSA International Sport Federation. 
 
Mr. Martin Culen Slovakia 
 
Meeting with Mr. Zeev Gefen: 
 
Mr. Gefen reported about his trip to Moscow where he held several lectures about hotel security for representatives of app. 70 
hotels of Russia. During his stay he met Mr. Victor Petukhov one of the IBSSA Representatives in Russia. 
Mr. Gefen supports to have an official IBSSA event in Russia. 
 
Mr. Gefen introduced several new members trough the Israeli College for Security & Investigation. 
 
Mr. Gefen officially announced that IBSSA Israel wishes to organize the next IBSSA Bodyguard World Championships. He 
explained that they elaborated the rules and all necessary conditions are available to organize this very spectacular, high-level 
event. He will soon send a more detailed proposal for ibssa HQ. 


